
September 28, 2006 

For immediate release 

Media Advisory: CUPE to hold pancake breakfast for Education 

EDMONTON – Unionized custodial workers at Edmonton’s Public Schools will host a pancake 
breakfast/demonstration in front of school board offices this Friday. CUPE 474 President Doug Luellman 
says the event is to express frustration with the slow pace of contract negotiations between the union 
and the school board.   

Luellman says staffing levels are a key issue in the dispute.“We are asking the school district to set 
minimum levels of custodial service in our schools,” said Luellman.   

“This is about making sure schools don’t fall into disrepair in the name of cost cutting.” 

Pancake Breakfast Date: Friday, September 29thTime:6:00 am – 9:00 am 
Place: One Kingsway Ave, across the street from the Royal Alex Hospital 

-30- 

Contact: Doug Luellman President, CUPE 474 
446.5688 
For more information about CUPE Alberta, visit www.alberta.cupe.ca  

 


